
Good evening, Charles H. Parker Students and Families!  This is Ms. Range with 

our weekly message.  I hope our school community enjoyed their weekend and 

found some time to have fun outside with the beautiful weather.  As always, this 

message will be posted on our website and our Facebook account.  Please 

remember that the school is here to support you.  If you have any needs or need 

any support, please let us know.  The office is open Monday through Friday from 

7:30 AM until 5:30 PM. 

 

It is a quiet week at the Hive.  On Wednesday, March 8, CMS will have an early 

release day.  We will be releasing students at 1:15 to provide teachers with 

additional professional development opportunities. CMS will provide lunch, and 

buses will complete the end-of-day routes. We ask that you be in the car rider line 

no later than 1:30 PM. We also ask that you notify day-care providers or other 

appropriate parties of the early dismissal. 

 

On Thursday, Opera Carolina will be performing for our students.  A special 

thanks to Ms. Williams for arranging this.  Finally, on Friday, we will have our 

spring pictures and The Hornets Book bus will be here for our first graders.   

 

For Spring pictures, students must pre-register to have pictures taken.  You can 

preregister at https://bit.ly/pacspringpic23 

 

The Panorama social emotional learning survey is scheduled to be administered to 

all students in grades 3-12 between March 20 and April 6, 2023. Parents and 

guardians will have the opportunity to preview the survey questions on our CMS 

website starting on March 1, 2023. To officially opt out a student from 

participating in the spring survey, parents or guardians should contact their 

students' school directly beginning March 6th, 2023. Previously submitted requests 

for opting out of the fall administration will not carry over, thus, a new request is 

required. 

 

Please remind your students to check our Lost and Found.  As the weather stays 

crazy (cold in the AM and super hot in the PM), lots of jackets, hats, and 

sweatshirts go missing.  Please have your child’s names on all items and tell them 

to check our Lost and Found every day.   

 

Please reach out if you have any questions or have any needs.  Thank you for all of 

your support, understanding and dedication to Charles H. Parker!  Have a 

wonderful evening! 


